
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 30th June 2023

Monday 3rd July   

Sports day -1.30pm  

4.00pm - New reception 

parents meeting  

6th & 7th July            

PGL for Year 3,4,5,6 

Tuesday 11th July  

Teddy Bear’s picnic for 

new reception children 

Thursday 13th July 

Emerald going to SWRA 

to watch “AnnieJr” 

Friday 14th July   

School picnic – 6pm to 

9pm 

Monday 17th July 

Y3,4,5,6 Production – 

dress rehearsal to the 

school 

Wednesday 19th July        

Performance to parents 

5pm  

Tuesday 18th July  

Move up morning  

Thursday 20th July 

Amethyst Gala dinner 

(village hall) pre drinks 

5pm and dinner at 6pm 

Friday 21st July 

10.30am Y6 Leavers 

service at St Chad’s 

3.00pm Y6 Leavers final 

goodbye at school 

Last day of term 

Wednesday 6th 

September               

Back to school / 

inspiration day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As you know, we had a visit from Ofsted last week. We had two inspectors for 2 days and this was a 

graded inspection. We look forward to sharing the report and result with you. Until then, we are not 

allowed to discuss this. Please be patient, this may take up to 30 working days. What I can tell you is 

that our inspectors said that our feedback was ‘overwhelmingly positive’. Please view the results 

below: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result/15304/13 

Thank you! We are delighted that 100% of you would recommend us to other parents.  

 

Parent app (Parent Hub)  

We now have a new communication system, which can contact you via an App, text message and 

email. Please use the poster attached to download the app. We can still see that lots of parents still 

haven’t been able to do so. We will begin to use this next week.  

 

We also have a new sign in/out system for staff, visitors and parents. You will be invited to sign in 

using the ipad at the school office, this is a more efficient way for us to track visitors and for when we 

have fire drills.  

 

Sports Day 

We are looking forward to Sports Day on Monday. Children are allowed to come to school in their PE 

kit. This should be a white or blue t-shirt, black or navy blue shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms and 

trainers. They can bring a black or navy hooded top in case it gets cooler. Please do not send your 

child to school in a colourful tracksuit. We will have a surprise visit from the ice-cream van so please 

feel free to bring some extra cash if you would like to purchase one for yourself and siblings. Parents 

are welcome to join us at 1.30pm on the field to watch races. Depending on the weather please ensure 

that your child has had sun cream applied and also bring some to reapply later on if needed. Please 

also ensure that your child has their water bottle with them.  
 

PGL 

We have finally been given the details about sleeping arrangements and activities for next week. 

Please look out for the letter for this. There will be a short meeting at 3.30pm on Monday for you to ask 

questions. Children who are left in school from both classes, will complete a range of learning activities 

with Miss Hope, including cooking, art, orienteering and visiting the park.  

 

School Picnic on Friday 14th July – 6.00pm to 9.00pm 

Please contact the school office to purchase your tickets for the annual school event. We have lots of 

music and performances, stalls and refreshments for you to enjoy. This is to raise money to give our 

children those extra special opportunities that our school budget does not cover such as class luxuries, 

resources and toys, to subsidise trips to make the cost cheaper for parents and end of year parties.  
 

 

We have lots of events in school this term so please keep checking our notice board and our school 

website.  
 

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your 

diary 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

Sports News 

Last week, some children from Year 6 took part 

in a transition sporting event, hosted at our 

school. Several local schools visited and the 

children thoroughly enjoyed it. This is part of our 

Carre’s Sports competition offer. Thank you to 

Miss Steer for organising all of the sporting 

events.  

 

   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

We continue to 

monitor attendance, 

in line with 

expectations from the 

Local Authority and 

will not authorise any 

holidays during term 

time.  

School Council News 

On Friday, we planned a Pyjamarama day and 

cake sale to raise money for Children with 

Cancer. Our children enjoyed coming to school 

in their PJs and we enjoyed the film. We raised 

£106 for the charity - thank you for your support 

as always.  
 

 
 

   
 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result/15304/13


Here’s a glimpse into our week… 
 

Topaz Class have enjoyed their tractor visit and making viking longboats 
 

                                                       
Emerald Class have enjoyed taking part in an acting workshop with the students form Sir 

William Robertson Academy and learning life saving skills in the water 

                    
 

Amethyst Class enjoyed candling the duck eggs in preparation for them hatching on 
Tuesday, also their trip to The Bomber Command Centre with other schools this week.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Follow us on twitter:       @WelbournEmerald      @WelbournAmethy1          @Topazclass1 
Follow us on Facebook: Welbourn Church of England Primary School 

Follow us on Instagram:  welbournschool 
 

‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’ 


